CBHA Board Meeting Monday 12/6/21

Attendees: Matt Lambert, Eric Turgeon, Rebecca Spear, Megan Vaughan, Mary Louie, Hannah
Blymier, Mike Geoghan, Greg LeClair, Jayson Morrison, Rob LeVine, Dan Welch, Brian Cheever, Marc
Halsted, Scott Rousseau

CBA Ice Update:

e Taking down the “no spectators sign” as it has been confusing

e Sending out a reminder to coaches to make sure locker rooms are clean after each use
e Masks are in the desk if anyone needs one

e Could use wheel washes for the Zamboni

e Zamboni is from 1994- should be time to upgrade soon “new-used” is around $40-$45K

Physical Therapy partnership:

e Partnering with Peter Clark at “Beyond Strength”
e Every Monday from 3pm to 5pm CBHA athletes can schedule free sports injury evaluations
e (Can also get referrals to physicians

Raffle ticket sales:

e Almost 16K in sales (400 transactions), keeping sales open throughout December
e Goal for 2022 is 20K

Goalie Tuition for 22’-23’:

e Looking at a 25-30% discount for goalies for next season
o Up to 35% for goalies that are on “two goalie” teams
e Board will take a vote in the new year

Maine Mariners partnership:

e Make sure all TA’s have Shannon Upton’s contact number to avoid confusion at games

e May need to start cutting back on giving out free tickets soon.. make sure we have enough for
the remainder of the season (stars of the week, youth hockey night)

e We can always purchase more if needed



COVID:

e Skaters MUST let their coach know if anyone in their household has COVID
Seems like Tues/ Wed are higher numbers of cases because of pooled testing
Hard to avoid with carpooling

Ages 5-11 are starting to get vaccinated
e We are seeing lots of cases after tournaments

Open Items:

e Maine is taking longer for background checks due to lack of online records
e Coaches should plan dates now for next season tryouts
e Looking into electronic score sheets vs. paper



